
December Edition 2023

Calendar of Events

Dec 1  School Family Assembly

Dec 4  2/3rd Girls Basketball Practice

Dec 5  5th Girls Basketball Practice

Dec 6  Boys and Girls Basketball Games

Dec 7  Boys Basketball Practice

Dec 7  Belair Christmas Concert Grade 3

Dec 11  Belair PTA Meeting 

Dec 12  3rd Grade Field Trip

Dec 12  2/3rd Girls Basketball Practice

Dec 12  5th Girls Basketball Practice

Dec  14  Boys Basketball Practice

Dec 19   5th Girls Basketball Practice

Dec 19  Dental Clinic @ Belair

Dec 20  Dental Clinic @ Belair

Dec 20  End of 2nd QTR

Dec 20 Boys and Girls Basketball Games

Dec 21  Winter Break

Jan 2  Teachers return

Jan 3  Students return

NOMINATIONS OPEN
It's time to nominate a deserving educator 
for the 2024 Eisinger Teacher of the Year 
Award! The nominated teacher or staff 
member must have five years of teacher 
experience, with two of those years being 
served in the Jefferson City School District, 
and be a full-time, certified teacher, school 
librarian, school counselor, or instructional 
coach.
Nominations are due Friday, December 8th 
by 4 p.m. Follow this link to submit your 
nomination today! 
https://www.jcschoolsfoundation.org/toy-no
mination-form

https://out.smore.com/e/0qhtk/FWTNQU?__$u__&nk=NjU1NTI2OTM5OTA4NDc4NmMxNzVjNmJlLHRvZGQuc2hhbHpAamNzY2hvb2xzLnVzOjo6c3F1em9objZpdHpobWx2ZQ..
https://out.smore.com/e/0qhtk/FWTNQU?__$u__&nk=NjU1NTI2OTM5OTA4NDc4NmMxNzVjNmJlLHRvZGQuc2hhbHpAamNzY2hvb2xzLnVzOjo6c3F1em9objZpdHpobWx2ZQ..


Counselor
This month we are talking about ways 

to stress less with mindfulness. 

Library
The December library reading challenge will be to complete a 

cereal box book report. This would make a fun family project! 

A packet with materials will be sent home with your child. All 

you will need is an empty cereal box and some art supplies. 

Completed book reports will be due by January 5th.

Thank you for donating to the 

coin challenge!  

PE

K-2nd grade are working on 
coordination, balance, and 
confidence while doing obstacle 
courses.

We are also going learning about 
muscle groups.

Biceps, Triceps, Pectoral, Quadriceps, 
and Hamstrings.

Music

All grades levels are learning about the 

“Nutcracker Ballet” and all the music and 

dances in this musical story.

3rd Grade is preparing for their Music 

Program, “Twas The Night Before 

Christmas”.  Their program will take place 

on Thursday, December 7, 2023 at 6:30 

PM at the MIller Performing Arts Center!

Art 

Thank you for all your support 
with the Art to Remember 
Fundraiser. I will send these 
orders home as soon as they 
come in.

Students are continuing to work on 
seasonal art projects. If you get a 
chance to be in the building swing by 
the art hallway where lots of art is 
on display. 

DISTRICT HAPPENINGS



Treazure Mazel Dunn, age 6, passed away Thursday, November 16, 2023, at Cardinal Glennon’s Children’s 
Hospital in the arms of people who loved her, including her mommy, Diamon Dunn; her mommy, Chelsea 
Luck; and her nanny, Janel Luck.
She was born June 2, 2017, in St. Louis to Diamond Dunn of Columbia, Missouri.
Treazure came into Chelsea’s life in May 2021, and lived with her in Jefferson City, Missouri.

Treazure had many medical challenges in her short life but was spunky, sassy, fun-loving, and resilient 
through it all. She loved music and dancing and insisted on hearing Santa Claus is Coming to Town on 
repeat, yelling “watch out!” every time. She had favorites on Hits 1 and could often be heard singing along 
from her car seat, especially when “baby, no hurt me” came on.  Treazure enjoyed adaptive skating and 
horseback riding lessons and the wonderful volunteers that helped her in those programs. She loved to have 
a beautiful hairstyle, even if she didn’t love having her hair done. She had a firm belief that there was no 
such thing as too many bracelets and that a tutu was appropriate attire for any occasion.

Treazure was a proud Belair Bulldog and was in her element as a student in her kindergarten class. “Bus up 
me?” was a frequent question when she wondered if it was a school day. She also enjoyed her time at 
Southwest Early Childhood and her summer in daycare at the Special Learning Center, where her 
wheelchair and AFOs were just the norm and didn’t make her different.

Treazure always rocked as a means of self-soothing, and although she liked the Treazure-sized rocker 
Nanny got for her, she would often ask to sit in the “big wocker” to watch TV. Her favorite shows included 
That Girl Lay Lay, Family Reunion, and Sister, Sister, although sometimes she was happy to just sit and 
watch “ball” with Bob.
Treasure especially loved spending time with her sisters whether for special occasions or just visits. She 
always had a picture of her and her sisters in her bedroom at home and in every hospital room.

Treazure is survived by her mom, Diamond Dunn; siblings, Chris’chiauna Dunn, Jordyn Dunn, and Adrian 
Wilkz Jr.; “Mommy 2”, Chelsea Luck; grandparents, Janel and Bob Luck; aunts and uncles, Simmone 
Sutton, Jadaunte Sutton, Ciena Fair, Yanasha Fair, Christian Fair and Mekhi Fair; bonus aunt, Brianne Luck 
and the family pets, Lily, whom she loved dearly, Henrietta, whom she tolerated and Muna, whom she didn’t 
care for much.

She was preceded in death by her grandmother, Vanessa Sutton-Fair and brothers, Noel Young and Khalil 
Davis.

With a sad heart we communicate that we recently lost a Bulldog.  
Treazure Dunn passed away recently.  She attended Belair as a 
kindergartner last year.  Please keep her family in your prayers.  Belair 
will be creating a memorial for Treazure at school.  If you would like to 
donate to this cause please send money in an envelope to the Belair 
office marked Treazure’s Memorial.  Staff will decide on the type of 
memorial at a later date.
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